BEATRIX FARRAND
LANDSCAPE GARDENER
REEF POINT
BAR HARBOR
MAINE

July 29, 1949

Miss Anne Sweeney

Dumbarton Ozks Research Library
Georgetown

Washington, D. C.

Dear Miss Sweeney:

It is good news to hear that you would like to give us
another visit and we look forward to seeing you after lLabor
Day as before that time we are fairly well tied up with
vigiting garden clubs, gardeners, and so on. In this way
it would seem that our plans could work out very well for
both of us, Will you let me know what free dates you ex-
pect to have after Labor Day so that we can combine our
energies and make a definite arrangement? It was also good
news to hear that you think Mrs, Bliss was pleased with her

visit to Reef Point and gained something in seeing what 60

years' experience has taught us., Mrs. Bliss also told me

that you and Mrs, Willgoose are trying to work together to

get the material for the Founders Room in order, but I

should think, unless Mrs, Willgoose is a trained cataloguer,
you would need some boogsting from somebody like Miss Shillaber.

Apparently the change from Bryce to Kearney has gone
more smoothly than some of us feared. Individually, I think
Kearney will probably be more energetic and forward-looking
than the former incumbent. Please forgive a brief letter,
as the days seem rather crowded and Mrs. Stover is going on
holiday next week to be gone for at least a fortnight,

Yours ever sincerely,

Zﬁfw

(Mrs. Max Farrand)



